
September 13, 2025 
 
Township of Nipigon Residents 
 
Re: Front Street – Watermain Break Update 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Please be advised our Public Works team is currently responding to a watermain break on Front Street 
between 3rd and 2nd Street respectively. Crews are on site repairing the break, which requires excavation 
through asphalt, curb, and sidewalk.  
 
For your safety, please avoid the work zone. Heavy equipment, open excavations, and utility hazards 
make this an unsafe area for pedestrians and vehicles not involved in the repair.  
 
Properties affected by the disruption in the water service have been notified and we will provide updates 
as work progresses and service is restored.  
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to complete these emergency repairs as quickly 
and safely as possible. Emergency services will be accommodated at all times. 
 
Please see the map below detailing the exact location of the emergency repairs which is depicted with the 
red circle. 
 
If you have any questions or require special accommodations, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours very truly, 
         
 
 
Taylor Haskell, C. Tech 
Public Works Superintendent 
Office: 807-887-3135 ext 204 
pws@nipigon.net 
Township of Nipigon  
 
 


